
 
  

 

Ronan, MT (On Flathead Reservation) Ronan, MT 

Wesley & Kayla Grant 
Missionaries to Northwest Montana 

December ’19 – January ‘20 
 
Dear Supporting Church & Praying Friends, 
 
 For starters we would like to say thank you for 
your prayers as well as for your monthly financial 
support. Also, thank you everyone that sent us a little 
extra in way of a Christmas gift. Those gifts have been 
such a blessing, and have helped meet our needs as we 
have been preparing for our upcoming survey trip. We 
have seen the Lord work in great ways to open up doors 
for scheduling for while we will be on the survey trip, as 
well as for the upcoming months also. We appreciate 
your prayers for us as we will be driving the entirety of 
the survey trip. We are scheduled to be arriving in NW 
Montana on Feb. 11, and we will be remaining in western 
Montana until March 2. 
 Over the last two months we have been blessed 
to be in meetings in South Carolina, Pennsylvania, and 
New Hampshire. The Lord granted us safety during our 

Prayer Request: 
 

- Additional Support. 
- Calendar to be filled. 
- Safety while traveling. 
- Guidance going forward. 
- Fruitful meetings. 
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travels. Also, the Lord granted our prayers and we did 
not have any mechanical troubles during any of these 
trips. The Lord gave us great meetings with wonderful 
churches. We were also granted opportunities to meet 
with some pastors who may be able to have us come in 
for a service later on. We also were able to spend some 
wonderful time with family over the Christmas holiday. 
We are learning to cherish these moments even more 
as the reality of not being around as much in a couple 
of years is starting to really sink in. 
 We are excited to see what the future holds, 
and we cannot wait to see how the Lord is going to 
continue opening doors of opportunity. Thank you for 
partnering with us in prayer and in financial support as 
we strive to obtain “fruit that may abound to your 
account.” (Philippians 4:17b) 

In Christ, 

Wesley & Kayla Grant 

Praise Report: 
 

- Ability to go on a Survey Trip. 
- Wonderful meetings. 
- God’s provision. 
- Meetings added to schedule. 
- Great drop-in services. 


